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The holiday season has finally come – which means it’s time to deck the halls, mix up your 

favorite seasonal drinks, and bundle up for some “football weather”! To close out November, 

the Ravens pulled out a couple emotional, yet exhilarating, and much needed wins over the 

Bears and Browns to maintain a strong position for the postseason and prepare us for some 

meaningful games in December. 

  

Speaking of exhilarating, November was another exciting month for PSL Owner Rewards and 

in this month’s newsletter we will recap a familiar prize pack, some new additions, and hear 

from some lucky traveling winners! 

 

CELEBRATING THE PURPLE LADIES 

The Ladies of the Flock Prize Pack Has Returned... 

This month's PSL Owner Rewards fun started when 50 lucky female PSL Owners were 

surprised with a Ravens “Ladies of the Flock” prize pack. It’s a prize pack that was first 

introduced in 2019 and we received tremendous positive feedback, so we brought it back! This 

year’s prize pack included a t-shirt, wallet, necklace, scarf and a very cozy knit beanie.  
 

  

  

  

 

  

  



Check out Krista Kaiser, Section 129 from Mount Airy, MD in some of her new gear.  

 

 
 

HONORING THOSE WHO HAVE SERVED OUR COUNTRY 

A special thank you to active-duty and veteran military PSL Owners... 

The month of November is special across the NFL with an annual Salute to Service initiative 

that acknowledges the contribution of our military members and the Ravens honored veterans 

and active-duty military members at the Ravens-Vikings game on November 7th. Continuing 

the tribute, we surprised 30 PSL Owners who have served or currently still serve in the military 

with a special Ravens “Salute to Service” prize pack which included a Ravens military hat, 

pin, camo flag, mini helmet and fatigue koozie. 
 

  

  

 

  

  

Our winners served in the following branches:  

  

Army (8) 

PFC Timothy Radawiec, Section 141 from 
Baltimore, MD, served in the United States 



Navy (8) 

Air Force (11) 

Marine Corps (3) 

  

  

Special thank you 

 for your service and efforts! 
  

Army from 2002-2005 and shared a bit of 
his story… 
  
“I was stationed in Dexheim, Germany with 
the 123rd Main Support Battalion. I spent 15 
months in Iraq stationed at Camp Dogwood 

and Baghdad International Airport where I 
spent much of my time on convoy security 
running supplies to different bases across 
the region. While I was away my family sent 
articles from the Baltimore Sun all about the 
Ravens and whenever the games aired, I 

watched them play on Armed Forces 
Network!” 

 

  

 

 

  

LETTING YOU DECIDE!... 

100 winners given the chance to pick their own prize... 

Throughout the year, PSL Rewards sends out hundreds of prize packs to winners and 

typically the contents are predetermined with the luck of the draw. This time around, we 

decided to turn the tables a little with a Ravens “Choice Pack" opportunity where winners 

could choose from one of four options:  
 

  

Option 1: Cold Weather Package 

(gloves, knit hat, and a koozie) 
 

 

Option 2: Signature Team Football 

  
 

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Option 3: Tailgate Package 

(party platter, mini car flags and car magnets) 
 

 

Option 4: Hall of Fame Package 

(HOF memorabilia in honor of Ed Reed, Ray 

Lewis and Jonathan Ogden) 
 

  



  

  

 

  

 

 

Out of the four options, can you guess which ones were the most popular?? Here’s a hint, 

temperatures have dropped, and their numbers will live on in Ravens history forever.  

 
 

RAVENS PSL OWNERS IN "ENEMY" TERRITORY x 2 

Select winners awarded road game tickets... 
 

  

Our November schedule got back to some 

normalcy with two road games after that 

unusual stretch of four consecutive home-

games in October. When the Ravens visited 

the Dolphins in Miami on November 11th, 

five lucky PSL Owners received a pair of 

tickets each to represent the Ravens in 

Hard Rock Stadium! 

  

Cole Natterman, Section 544 from 

Baltimore, MD and his father Mark 

Natterman were amongst the group and 

shared these photos as they described what 

a wonderful time they had between the 

Florida sun and primetime Thursday night 

matchup, despite the disappointing 

outcome. 
 

 

  

  



   

From sunny Florida we went to windy 

Chicago for a matchup with the Bears on 

Sunday, November 21st. 

  

Newlyweds Delvin Owens and Chris 

Townley, Section 109 from Odenton, MD, 

made the trip and, after getting married just 

last month, they continued the celebration in 

Chicago. 

  

We checked back in with the couple after an 

exciting win and they gave us the low down 

on their fun weekend reporting: 

  

“Thank you for choosing us for this awesome 

experience and allowing us to see 
 

  

that great game in person. This was extra special to us because we just got married last 

month on the 16th so this was basically our wedding present from the Baltimore Ravens. The 

trip was awesome, we truly enjoyed every bit of it (the food was amazing). It was awesome 

experiencing the beginning of Christmas in Chicago while watching the Ravens pull off that 

awesome game winning drive. It was super cool to represent Ravens Flock at an away game 

and get a crazy win in enemy territory.” 

 

Congratulations to all of our fabulous winners this month. Stay tuned for how PSL Rewards 

wraps up 2021 with more surprises. 

  

Sincerely, 
 

  

 

Raven Jones 

PSL Owner Rewards Coordinator 

  

Want to see what you could win? Check out www.baltimoreravens.com/pslownerrewards for 

an updated list of winners, a photo gallery, a list of prizes and more. 
 

 

 

 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/ab1eCJ6jEwtzq00tVtWLM?domain=links.engage.ticketmaster.com

